









































NORTH GLASGOW HOUSING ASSOCIATION LIMITED

REPORT OF THE BOARD AND STRATEGIC REPORT

31 MARCH 2024
(Continued)

Legislation and branding

Under the Co-operative and Community Benefit Societies Act 2014 the Association is a Community Benefit
Society.

The Association will remain formally titled as North Glasgow Housing Association Limited, but a shorter
description of NG Homes has been adopted to reflect the range of its activities in most of its communications.

Post Balance Sheet Events

There have been no important events since the financial year end that have had an impact on the financial
position of the Association.

Going Concern

The Board has reviewed the results for this year and has also reviewed the projections for the next five years.
It, therefore, has a reasonable expectation that the Association has adequate resources to continue in
operational existence for the foreseeable future. For this reason, the going concern basis has been adopted in
these financial statements.

Information for auditors

As far as the Board members are aware there is no relevant audit information of which the auditors are
unaware, and the Board members have taken all the steps they ought to have taken to make themselves aware
of any relevant audit information and to ensure that the auditors are aware of any such information.

Auditors

Whbg (Audit) Limited (formerly Wylie & Bisset (Audit) Limited) has indicated its willingness to continue in
office.

On behalf of the Board

eeretary

50 Reidhouse Street
Glasgow
G21 4LS

Date: 30 July 2024
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